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‘The smallest of all seeds… grow 

and become the largest of plants’  
                    The Parable of the  Mustard Seed 

 

Our Christian Values 
 

Hope 

Compassion 

Courage 

Forgiveness 

Respect 

Responsibility 

 

Dear Families, 

The weather certainly took a turn this week; thankfully there was 

minimal disruption to playtimes and lunchtimes and the children 

were able to enjoy some time outdoors.  

Please continue to send your child into school with a warm winter 

coat and appropriate shoes. Hats, gloves and scarves should be 

named. 

Singing Lessons 

We are exploring demand for peripatetic singing lessons from January. Alice 

Nelson works locally providing singing lessons for children of all ages. As with 

guitar and piano, these would be arranged and paid for privately but can take 

place within the school day. If your child is interested and would be happy to be 

contacted by Alice to discuss further, please complete this short expression of 

interest form: https://forms.office.com/e/qNtsN3jJg3 

Sweet Sale 

Next Friday 29th November is an Inset Day. The Y6 fundraising team 

will be selling sweet cones on the playground after school on Thursday 28th 

November.  

Christingle—Save the Date 

Our school’s Christingle Service will be held at Holy Trinity Watermoor 

on Tuesday 17th December at 10:15am. The service will be led by Years 1 

and 2; we welcome all families to attend if they are able. 

E-Safety 

With Christmas fast approaching, many children will be looking forward to Father Christmas 

bringing a new device, such as a tablet, games console or mobile phone. Children’s technological 

skill can be really impressive, but it’s important that they have help with the following: 

• playing games that are age-appropriate 

• setting restrictions on what content they see and who they speak to online 

• setting limits on the amount of screen time 

they have each day 

• ensuring they know who to speak to if they 

come across something that makes them feel 

sad, scared or confused 

 

Childnet has some useful 

information for families, 

along with a ‘family 

agreement’ template which 

can start some supportive 

conversations at home: 

https://www.childnet.com/blog/christmas-2022/ 

  

Key events next week: 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes for a wonderful weekend, 

 

Mrs Smith 

Mon 25th  Nov   

Tues 26th Nov  

Wed 27th Nov Y3 swimming 

Thurs 28th Nov  

Fri 29th  Nov INSET DAY 

Our Vision Award winners this week: 

Reception: Maisie 

Y1: Bella 

Y2: Coadie 

Y3: Miles  

Y4: Ethel 

Y5: Kasjan 

Y6: Rupert 

Our Value Award winners this week: 

Reception: Owen 

Y1: Cassie 

Y2: Polly  

Y3: Daisy S 

Y4: Amelie 

Y5: Ben M 

Y6: Sinead 

https://forms.office.com/e/qNtsN3jJg3
https://www.childnet.com/blog/christmas-2022/

